
Hello, 
 
It is a scary and unsure time for many people in our state. Hourly public school workers are 
unfortunately among them as schools are closed per the Governors orders.  Unlike some workers in the 
state, we are unable to work from home. Any assistance that the state would provide in these uncertain 
times would go a long way in alleviating the stress and uncertainty myself and my coworkers are feeling 
at this time. 
 
Thank you. 
Adam Reich 
 


